Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 5:50 AM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #5-6-2016: Shipmate Walt Blomgren

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #5-6-2016
Date: 5/24/2016
Subject:  Shipmate Walt Blomgren

Perch Base shipmate Walt Blomgren is in Thunderbird
Hospital following complications of a fall at home Thursday.
Walt has several medical complications and this latest and
resultant medications has left him in a constant sleep-like,
near comatose, condition. Shipmate Blomgren’s various
physical ailments have left this latest complication as very
taxing on the old Engineman and there is no positive
prognosis right now.

Visitors are allowed and he is in the South Tower, 3™ floor,
room 13.



